
The Columbia University Programs in Physical Therapy are accepting applications for the 2021-2022 residency. 
The learner-centered curriculum is tailored to meet the individual needs of our residents and 

enable the provision of advanced orthopedic physical therapy care.  
Residents will be selected for affiliate clinic locations, which include 

New York Presbyterian Hospital and SPEAR Physical Therapy. 
Residents can look forward to clinical and professional mentorship from 

expert clinicians and educators in the field of orthopedic physical therapy.  

For information, please contact:  
Michael Johnson, PT, DSc, OCS, SCS


Director, Orthopedic Residency 

Columbia University Programs in Physical Therapy 


Vagelos College of Physicians and Surgeons 

New York, New York 


mj2738@cumc.columbia.edu

columbiaphysicaltherapy.org

Residency in Orthopedic Physical Therapy


